
Dear Wickersheimer, 
Very many thanks for your letter of the 6th. 

I think it would be well to .ask Debove not to bring the matter befor( 
the Academy until we have the official sanction of the authorities 
in Persia. This has been aDplied for and I will let you knovt 
at the earliest possible date. I do not think there will be 
any serious difficulty. I am so glad you think well of the 
project, and it would be nice to have it done under the joint 
co-operation of the French and English Societies for the History 
of Medicine. 

May 7th 1914. 

Dr. Wickersheimer, 
16, Rue Buonaparte, 

Paris. 
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